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Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice Chair Kropf, and members of the 

House Committee on Rules, 

 

My name is Ross Smith and I live in Lincoln City, Oregon. I strongly support HB 

2004. 

 

Ranked choice voting is a proven solution that several states have successfully 

enacted. See 

https://www.elections.alaska.gov/results/22SSPG/RcvDetailedReport.pdf 

for the best example of it working in Alaska's last election. 

 

I strongly believe ranked choice voting will do more to lessen the growing partisan 

divides in our state than anything else we can do. 

 

In fact, it should be implemented on every governmental vote, when applicable, such 

city councils voting on four candidates for three open positions on a planning 

commission. 

 

Please support HB 2004. Thank you for your service. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Ross Smith 

Lincoln City, Oregon 


